
 
 

Safety and Leadership Expert Returns to EUFMC in 2025 
 

 
Eric Kapitulik, founder of The Program, a provider of leadership 
development and team building services, will address EUFMC in 2025 as 
the Safety and Leadership speaker during the conference educational 
program. Kapitulik’s presentation will build on his focus during the 2024 
EUFMC on addressing breakdowns in fleet safety processes 
and procedures. 
 
 

“World class cultures require the best people, achievable goals and standards, and a strong 
commitment to driving safety improvements through accountability and effective approaches 
to leadership,” Kapitulik said. “We look forward to bringing our flagship program, Creating and 
Sustaining a World-Class Culture, to EUFMC again in 2025, and to helping develop great leaders 
and teams who drive fleet safety improvements.” 
 
A graduate of the United States Naval Academy, Kapitulik served in the U.S. Marine Corps for 
eight years as an Infantry Officer and a Special Operations Officer. After earning an MBA from 
the University of Chicago Graduate School of Business, he founded The Program, a team of 
professionals that teaches organizations how to develop world-class leaders and teams. 
  
EUFMC Highlights 
 
• Driving Safety, Sustainability & Technical Expertise the EUFMC educational program, features 
presentations by fleet executives, manufacturers, and industry experts.  
• Roundtables, an EUFMC signature event, enable fleet representatives and suppliers to discuss 
mutual challenges and find solutions. 
• A Drive-Thru utility equipment demonstration and an Equipment Show that is the site of more 
than 60 displays. 
• A Women in Utility Fleet gathering. 
• Special Activities including tours, golf outings, events for spouses, and more. 
 

https://eufmc.com/general_session.html
https://eufmc.com/activities.html


Connect today with EUFMC on LinkedIn to stay up to date on conference news. 
 
SAVE THE DATE: EUFMC will be held June 1 - June 4, 2025, at the Williamsburg Lodge and 
Conference Center in Williamsburg, Virginia. 

 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, visit www.eufmc.com 
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